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23
rd

  May 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In July we are taking all the children in the Early Years Foundation Stage on a school trip to Tatton Farm in Tatton Park 
in Cheshire. As you will know we have been doing topic work around the theme of ‘What’s outside the door?’ and this visit 
will give the children a wonderful opportunity to be outdoors learning about the natural world. In the morning they will visit 
the farm at Tatton Park, followed by a picnic together and then they’ll have time to play in the woodland area and 
playground. We hope this will be a lovely fun day out together as we get close to the end of the school term along with 
firing up the children’s interest and excitement in farm life. 
 
We will be visiting the farm on Thursday 5

th
 July 2018.  

 
 All children must wear school uniform and good walking shoes. If it looks like there’ll be rain please send them 

with a lightweight raincoat. If it looks like it’s going to be sunny please make sure they have sun cream on 
exposed skin and a sun hat. 
 

 The cost of the guided tour and the coach has been very kindly subsidised by the PTA who are contributing £4 
per child. The cost to parents is therefore reduced from £17.50 to £13.50 per child. If we do not have enough 
contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.  

 
 Please don’t send reception children with a packed lunch as it will be provided by school through the UFSM 

grant. If your child is in nursery and they are not currently receiving a free school meal they will need to bring a 
packed lunch. Please send all food in a carrier bag, including a drink in a carton or a plastic bottle of water so that 
everything can be binned after lunch. Your child will not need to bring any money with them.  

 
 Please make sure your child is on time to school at 8.55 as we will leave on the coach as soon as possible. We 

aim to be back by 3.15. 
 
Please sign the return slip below and return it to the school office. The school office is now cashless and would appreciate 
all parents using PayPal via the school website; please see the school office for log-in details. Alternatively you can also 
pay by credit/debit card at the school office. Please return by Friday 22nd June. If you would like to pay in instalments, 
please inform the office. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Ms Crinson 
Assistant Head/EYFS Team Leader 
 

 
Tatton Farm - Thursday 5

th
 July 

 
I consent to my child _________________________________(child’s name) going on the school trip to Tatton 
Farm. 
 
I have paid online               I will pay at school office with a credit/debit card       
 
Signed____________________________(Parent/carer)  
 
Please return by Friday 22

nd
 June 
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